
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

16/06/22 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Personal development Programme – Eton College Experience 
Wednesday 22nd June 

 
As you are aware your child will soon be approaching their final year of secondary school. As part of 
the academy ‘dreaming big’ ethos we would like to ensure our learners participate in a vast range of 
opportunities and experiences before moving onto higher education. As such we have had the exciting 
opportunity to visit Eton college, Windsor on Wednesday 22nd June, to take part in a cognitive 
challenge day. This day will allow learners to gain knowledge within a very different educational setting 
and further enhance their ability to work collaboratively and develop key skills that will allow them to 
continue to ‘raise achievement and aspirations’.  
 
The visit will take place on Wednesday 22nd June and learners will be required to arrive to school for 
06:20 prompt. Learners will travel down to Eton College via minibus and return to school at 
approximately 18:00 the same day. This a fantastic opportunity to further develop valuable skills and 
increase their cultural capital at no cost to yourselves. There are limited numbers available on the trip 
so a quick consent return is essential. 
 
As the trip is forming part of the school day, learners will be required to wear full Beacon Hill Academy 
uniform and bring the appropriate learning equipment for the day. Lunch will be provided for learners 
but they may wish to bring a drink and snack for the journey. Learners with medical needs will need 
to bring their own emergency medication with them on the trip. Those that should carry inhalers/auto-
adrenalin injectors etc will NOT be permitted to go on the trip without them. If there are any changes 
to your child’s medical requirements that you have not already informed us about then please email 
helpline@beaconhillacademy.org.uk 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs B Thompson 
Teacher of Physical Education 
 
Mr S Dhami 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Please see below the planned itinerary for the day.  
 

Itinerary - Wednesday 22 June 
 

Time Location  Activity  

09.00 -  Eton Library/ Natural History Museum 

09:45 – 10:00  Porters’ Lodge  Arrive and sign in  

10:00 – 10:35 Foundations Buildings Tour of the Foundation Buildings 

10:40 – 11:20 STEM Centre Social Action Workshop 

11:20 – 11:40 STEM Centre Chambers with Etonians 

11:45 – 12:25 Littleton 4 Critical Thinking Workshop 

12:30 – 13:00 Museum of Eton Life Social History Workshop 

13:00 – 14:00  Bekynton Lunch with Etonians 

14:00 – 14:40 CIRL Student Leadership Workshop 

14: 45 – 15:00 Porters’ Lodge  Sign out and depart 

 
 

  

 
If you would like your child to take part in this visit, please complete and return the acknowledgement 
slip attached (no later than Monday 20th June), along with a completion of the consent form sent to 
you via Weduc message no later than Sunday 19th June. If you have any questions or would like more 
information, please feel free to contact Mr Dhami or Mrs Thompson.  
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

REPLY SLIP 
 

Personal Development Programme – Eton college, Wednesday 22nd June 
 
Name of Learner _____________________________________ Form__________________ 
 
Name of Parent or Carer _____________________________________________________ 
 

Attendance on this trip       
                         YES ATTENDING                                  NOT ATTENDING    
 
Medical conditions / Additional information    
   _____________________________________________________ 


